
How did we go?Lake Munmorah Recreation Facility
Engagement Summary
Between 11 June and 30 June 2020 Central Coast Council sought community feedback on the draft 
concept design for the new Lake Munmorah Recreation Facility.
Council is planning to construct a regional level playspace and district skate park in Lake Munmorah 
that will encourage social engagement and an active outdoor lifestyle. This recreation space will 
become a destination facility for the Lake Munmorah area and the wider community of the Central 
Coast.

The community was invited to view a draft concept in both plan and video that was made by our 
design consultant, Convic. There was also an opportunity for the community to complete an online 
survey to give their opinion on what was liked and disliked about the draft concept design. 
During this community consultation period:
•	 The draft concept presentation video received 964 views.
•	 39% of survey respondents chose the playspace as their favourite part of the new facility, while 

31% of respondents said the skate park as their favourite part of the new facility.  

Convic are now reviewing the survey results that were received during community consultation, and the 
feedback we received will help shape the final concept design.
We will present the the finalised plans to the community in the coming months.

Engagement Results
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